
 

 

 

 

TO:  Residency Directors, Chief Podiatric Resident and OHFAMA Residents 

 

FROM:  Alan Block, DPM – Chair of the 2018 Abstract Poster Competition 

 

DATE: November 21, 2017 

 

SUBJECT:           OFAMF Abstract Poster Competition  

                           The 102nd Annual Foot & Ankle Scientific Seminar May 17-19, 2018 

 

 

The 102nd Annual Foot & Ankle Scientific Seminar will hold its annual Abstract Poster 

Competition. 

 

Active resident members that are currently members of the Ohio Foot and Ankle Medical 

Association in good standing may submit a poster.  Posters submitted by anyone who is NOT a 

member of the OHFAMA will not be accepted. 

 

The winning posters will be announced April 14, 2018.  Please review the Poster Exhibit 

Guidelines for competition criteria.  Posters must be HIPAA compliant to protect patient 

identity on films or pathology reports.  

 

Email submissions with the application and a PDF copy of the poster to: lridolfo@ohfama.org 

 

Poster submissions will be compiled and distributed to Dr. Block as well as the selection 

committee.  

 

All posters must be received by Wednesday, February 2, 2018 and the winners will be 

announced by April 14, 2018.   

 

 

If you have any questions, please call Luci Ridolfo at the OFAMF at 614-457-6269. 

 


